Information for Frame Patients During the Covid-19 Coronavirus Outbreak
Contact Details

Plaster room phone: 0141 452 4129


Plaster room email: plaster@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
Orthopaedic secretary: 0141 451 6538

Pin site care

Continue with your standard pin site cleaning regime.

If you need additional supplies please contact the plaster room who can arrange for them to be posted to you.

In the event of a problem with any of your pins please contact the plaster room directly rather than attending the emergency department.
Photographs of any problematic pins may be emailed to the plaster room at the address above.

X-ray reviews
You will already have appointments for follow up with X rays. 

We will be hoping to run clinics as necessary but it is inevitable that there may be cancellations or rescheduling in order to treat all patients in order of clinical priority.

If you or any member of your family have symptoms such as a fever or a cough please follow the guidelines from the government at https://www.nhsinform.scot/coronavirus and do not attend the hospital if the guidance is that you should be isolated. In that situation please inform the plaster room so that we can arrange for you to be seen at a different time.

Frame removal

While we will always aim to remove a frame as soon as possible after X rays suggest that the bone is strong enough, it is quite likely that access to operating theatres will be restricted during the outbreak and there may be delays in removing the frame. We will keep you up to date with any information as soon as we have it.

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this difficult time. If you have any further questions please get in touch via the plaster room.

David Rowland
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